
 

 

 
The Plumbing-Heating-Cooling Contractors of Texas witnessed some of the most 

tumultuous decision making at the Texas State Capitol this year. 

Plumbers almost lost their statewide licensing due to an unfortunate series of 

events that happen at the last minute of the Session. 

Thanks to Governor Greg Abbott for his Executive Order extending the state 

licensing of plumbing for two more years! 

The Dilemma? 

At the close of the 2021 should there be no legislation passed to maintain 

statewide licensing of plumbing, the plumbers in Texas will lose this valuable 

designation in their occupations! 

How Can YOU help? 

Become a member of PHCC Texas and help us make sure that your license status 

is protected! 

We Need Your Voice………What Happens to Licensing in Texas is of Extreme Importance 

 

Won’t you join PHCC stay current of the issues and give us your feedback? 

We understand that your primary focus is to take care of your employees and the 

interests of your businesses.  Those of us at PHCC Texas are here to stand in the 

gap and continue to advance the messaging of the need for licensed plumbers! 

 

PLEASE JOIN TODAY AND BECOME A PART OF THE PROCESS 

WE NEED YOUR INPUT! 

Key Legislative Issues Need Your Voice 
 


